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ROTARY CLUB OF PENRITH INC 
ABN 29 831 033 625 

* District 9685 * Club Number 18079 * Established 1945 
* Club President Joh Dickens   * District Governor Mina Howard 

* Secretary Michael Creed * Email all correspondence to rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com 

MONDAY 8th August 2022 6:30 for a 7:00 p.m. start  

 

TONIGHT    

 

at O’DONOGHUES IRISH PUB 

GOOD FOOD + GOOD CHEER + GOOD FELOWSHIP + A GOOD TIME = 

A GREAT NIGHT AT PENRITH ROTARY 

OFF TO A GOOD START 
It was her first meeting as President of the Club and Joh Dickens showed 
just how good she’s going to be with a well-run meeting that was enjoyed 
by all.  
Our Assistant Governor, Paul Rogers spoke to us about the Regionalisation 
and what is means to the future of Rotary meeting challenges and creating 
a more sustainable future. A full report will be in our next bulletin 

an informal SOCIAL NIGHT 

mailto:rotaryclubofpenrith@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

  COMMUNITY SERVICE REPORT  .        
HARVEY NORMAN BBQ 30,31 JULY 2022 

Thanks to those who attended especially 
those who were able to tow the two 
trailers to and from the site. 

Peter Mead even with his weakness due 
to recent ill health was able to deliver 
the tent and take the garbage for 
disposal both days – thanks Pete 

Ice was collected from MacDonalds by 
Ross Newell on Saturday and by Jeremy 
Bentvelzen on the Sunday. 

Ice disposed of into the garden beds at 
around 1.30pm Saturday was still there 
Sunday morning completely un-melted , 
we could have kept the ice for Sunday. 
Saturday night temperatures at around 
zero prevented it from melting. 

Almost a third of our sales are paid 
through Eftpos - it certainty makes a 
difference having this facility. 

Our BBQs are functioning with a skeleton 
staff, many working the full day without 
relief – to be able to hold two BBQs on 
the one weekend each month may not 
be feasible in the long run.  

Without additional active club members, 
it will be difficult in the future 

BBQs at the Luddenham markets every 
second week may resume when warmer 
weather comes – at this stage it is 
pointless and not a great fund raiser. 

Attendance at Harvey Norman and other 
shops in the complex over the weekend 
was noticeable quiet – however we sold 
out all our food on the Saturday and had 
one bag of sausages and some eggs left 
over on Sunday.  

Trevor Hall  
Community Service Director 

 

Penrith Rotary Changeover reported in the 
Western Weekender 
THANK YOU, Troy Dodds 

 



 

Penrith Rotary Club scores a FULL-PAGE feature in 
the NEPEAN NEWS newspaper.                                  

THANK YOU, KERRIE DAVIES! 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE 

WHO WOULD MAKE AN 

INTERESTING GUEST SPEAKER? 


